Fairfield National Bank announces
advisory board changes
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Lancaster, Ohio — Fairfield
National Bank Board Chairman
Steve Wells recently announced
the retirement of Eleanor Hood
from the bank’s advisory board.
Eleanor has been a part of the FNB
Advisory Board since 1992 and
was the first woman to be a part
of the board. She has been a
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the bank. Eleanor is a native of
South Portland, Maine, and
graduated Magna Cum Laude
from Brown University. A
resident of Lancaster for 45 years,
she served as co-director of the
Lancaster Festival for 20 years. In
addition to the bank advisory
board, Eleanor has been involved

Ray-Mar Steel, Inc.
We Make Your ldeas A Reality

Steel, Stainless

& Aluminum Sales Fabrication

www raymarsteel.com
Email: raymari@raymarstaal.com
Maon. - Fri. Bam - 4:30pm
205 \Water 5t. (Water & S High 5t)
Lancaster, Ohio 43130
740-653-2601

organizations  including the
Fairfield County Foundation,
Lancaster City Schools, the Ohio
Arts Council, and the Fox Family
YMCA. Currently Eleanor is an
honorary board member and the
grants  coordinator for the
Lancaster Festival and serves as a
Lancaster  Public  Education
Foundation board member and as
a member of the Nannie B.
Martens Trust Advisory Board.

Wells also announced the
addition of Jennifer Walters to the
FNB Advisory Board. Walters has
been the president of Fairfield
Homes, Inc. since 2015 where she
is responsible for daily operations
and development opportunities for
the company. In 2013, Jennifer
founded Gorsuch Construction,
Inc., a Certified Women’s
Business Enterprise and a full-
service contracting and
development company. She is the
2016 Athena Award winner and
the 2015 winner of the Dr. Jane
Johnson Women of Vision Award
at OUL. Jennifer serves on the
Ohio Housing Council Executive
Board, is Treasurer of Young
Presidents ~ Organization, s
immediate past president of The
Lancaster Festival and a United
Way volunteer. In 2014 she was
appointed by Governor John
Kasich to the Ohio Housing Trust
Fund Advisory Committee.
Jennifer is a graduate of the
University of Denver.






